December 10, 2012
Dear Editor, 
I have reviewed the report entitled “Short-type Single-Balloon-Enteroscope for Endoscopic Retrograde Cholangiopancreatography in Patients with Altered Gastrointestinal Anatomy” by Yamauchi et al., and I believe that the English language is grammatically and stylistically correct.
Sincerely yours,

Peter Star
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